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HONOR ROLL 
Bill Boon ............................................. $100
Bill Creekbaum ................................... $200
Karen Grosz ........................................ $100
Vinnie Lucido ...................................... $200
Bill Mathews ....................................... $100
Kevin Melcher ..................................... $100
John Mulligan ..................................... $200
Hans Scheurer ..................................... $100
Jim Urmston ....................................... $100

LAST MEETING VOLUNTEERS 
Scanner: ................................ Amy Clemens
Greeter: .................................. Linda Powers 
Raffl e Tickets: .........................Vinnie Lucido  
Invocation: .................................. Cate Kegg     
Pledge:  .............................. Andrea Cantlon 
Sgt. At Arms: ...................... Andrea Cantlon  
Sgt. At Arms: .........................Kevin Melcher 
Photographer: ........................... Dan Nichols
Piano: ................................. Genie Mathews

The Quarterly Teachers Award is presented by 
President Bill to Amy Hicks. Amy was introduced 
by her boss, David Frydman.

President Bill inducts two new members: Left to 
right - Darren Vanderford, his wife Cathy and 
sponsor Grace Nichols, and Ryan Hart, his sponsor 
Laurie Leonard and President Bill Boon.
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To register, please contact our Foundation Chair, David Morgan

nevadamorgan@aol.com
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RYLA APPLICATIONS

The RYLA committee is currently accepting 
applications for participants to the Rotary 
Youth Leadership Assembly (RYLA) to be 
held this summer in Grizzly Ranch by Porto-
la.  It is a weeklong camp in which campers 
will learn skills including leadership, team-
work, communication and self-awareness.  
Participants must currently be a junior 
in high school.  In addition to Reno High 
School, other high schools will be consid-
ered.  We encourage students who are re-
lated to our club members to apply. Please 
contact Tom Taelour for more information 
771-4008 or ttaelour@charter.net.  Info: 
www.Camp-RYLA.org

Camp RYLA 2018 Dates:
Week 1:  June 17 – 22

Week 2:  June 24 – June 29
Week 3:  July 8 – 13

It’s that time of year to start thinking about 
being part of our clubs team for the Tahoe 
City Rotary Clubs annual ski race.  It will be 
held at Northstar again this winter on Friday 
the March 2 nd. 2018.   I need at least fi ve (5) 
club members to make up our clubs team.  
Only Rotarians can race on our team, but 
guests can also race for the fun of it.   Skiers 
and snowboarders are all welcome. 

If you are interested please contact me at (w) 
775-322-0695, (c) 775-722-2576 or email:  
markmeich@yahoo.com

Info and forms are available at www.tahoec-
ityrotary.org

Thank you

Mark Meich 

TAHOE CITY ROTARY SKI 
CHALLENGE

RI President-elect Barry Rassin’s theme for 
2018-19, Be the Inspiration, asks Rotarians 
to inspire change in the world and in each 
other.

“I ask all of you to Be the Inspiration to help 
Rotary move from reaction to action — to 
take a hard look at the environmental issues 
that affect health and welfare around the 
world and do what we can to help.”

ROTARY INTERNATIONAL
2018 THEME

WE CONNECT PEOPLE

Rotary unites more than a 
million people
Through Rotary clubs, people from all 
continents and cultures come together 
to exchange ideas, and form friendships 
and professional connections while 
making a difference in their backyards 
and around the world.

WELCOME TO ROTARY

We are neighbors, community leaders, 
and global citizens uniting for the 
common good. With you, we can 
accomplish even more.
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Articles and inserts must be received by 
2 p.m. on Wednesday for inclusion in the next 
week’s newsletter.

Please make sure you turn in make-ups to Carl 
Fuetsch at a club meeting or by email: info@
renorotaryclub.org. Don’t forget that you need 
to attend or make up at least 50% of club 
regular meetings in each half of the year (rolling 
six months) and attend at least 30% of this 
club’s meetings in each half of the year. Credit 
can be received for Rotary committee work and 
other offi cial Rotary functions.

ATTENDANCE

HOW TO INTRODUCE YOUR 
GUESTS AND NEW MEMBERS 
AT A CLUB MEETING
When introducing a guest or new members 
during a Club meeting, the correct way is to greet 
the Club President, fellow Rotarians and guests, 
introduce yourself and state your classifi cation, 
and then introduce your guest, their title and 
business affi liation. Please do not introduce any 
guest as a prospective new member or that they 
are looking for a position or clients.

Rotary Club 
of Reno

Club of Reno

Of the things we think, say or do

1. Is it the TRUTH? 

2. Is it FAIR to all concerned? 

3. Will it build GOODWILL 
and BETTER FRIENDSHIPS? 

4. Will it be BENEFICIAL 
to all concerned?

way test
the

WHAT IS ROTARY?
Rotary is a global network of 1.2 million 
neighbors, friends, leaders, and problem-
solvers who come together to make positive, 
lasting change in communities at home and 
abroad.

Solving real problems takes real commitment 
and vision. For more than 110 years, Rotary 
members have used their passion, energy, 
and intelligence to take action on sustainable 
projects. From literacy and peace to water 
and health, we are always working to better 
our world, and we stay committed to the 
end.

Our motto: Service Above Self

For more than 110 years, our guiding 
principles have been the foundation of our 
values: service, fellowship, diversity, integrity, 
and leadership.

What we do

Rotary members believe that we have a 
shared responsibility to take action on our 
world’s most persistent issues. Our 35,000+ 
clubs work together to:

Promote peace

Fight disease

Provide clean water, sanitation, and hygiene

Save mothers and children

Support education

Grow local economies


